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Dear Board,

I am an ANC Commissioner in 2E01 and many of my constituents attend Hardy Middle School, use the
Jelleff Rec Center, and attend the afterschool program there. Regarding BZA Case # 20643, | am writing
to support the ANC 3/4G condition that “Maret shall negotiate with DPR to end its agreement for use of
the Jelleff field at 3265 S Street, NW - including both Maret’s obligations for maintenance of the field
and Maret’s preferential use of the field - effective when the Athletic Facilities Project is complete and
operational. Maret shall report to ANC 3/4G and ANC 2E on its efforts to negotiate an expeditious end
to the Jelleff field agreement with DPR.”

Two sentences about who you are and why you support this. (EXAMPLE #1: |1 am the ANC
Commissioner that represents Hardy Middle School. Due to the 20-year lease between DPR and Maret
on the public Jelleff field, student athletes at Hardy Middle School must travel great distance to practice
and compete. A condition to developing the field at ECC should be ending the agreement on the public
Jelleff field. Public school students should be able to practice and compete on this field that is
conveniently located across the street from them and Maret should commit to this condition.)

Thank you.
Kishan Putta
ANC2e01
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